
Message from the Secretary 
 

Dr. Lakshika Pathirana  

PeMSARC'23 is the 2nd Research Conference of the faculty of Medicine, University of Peradeniya. This 

brings a great opportunity for medical undergraduate, postgraduate students and the academic staff to 

showcase their research in one platform. 

Research can be undertaken in any kind of environment, as long as the researchers have the genuine interest 

and the proper mindset for it. Exploring for new knowledge is the key to the advancement of technology 

and it assists the progress of all disciplines.  PeMSARC could be the first step for the young researchers in 

the discipline of medicine to share their earliest experiences in the pathway of seeking new knowledge, 

which will invariably contribute to the expansion across of the field of medicine. 

While expressing my sincere gratitude to all the contributors, I wish to express my heartiest wishes to the 

budding researchers while congratulating the young energetic team behind the successful organization of 

PeMSARC’23.  

I wish all participants a pleasant and a mind-enriching experience. 
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